
HB 666 -- College Tuition for Military Dependents

Sponsor:  Witte

Currently, eligibility for in-state tuition as a military
dependent is subject to administrative regulation and
institutional policy.  This bill requires a dependent, as defined
in federal law, who is residing in Missouri and whose parent is
assigned to permanent duty in the state to be eligible for
in-state tuition as long as he or she is continuously enrolled in
a Missouri higher education institution including any transfers
from one Missouri institution to another or from an undergraduate
to a graduate degree program.


